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May 4, 2010 

 

 

WUTC 

P.O. Box 47250  

Olympia, WA 98504 

 

Subject: Schedule change to Pierce county route #19. 

 

Attn:  Mr. Gomez 

 

Dear   Mr. Gomez, 

 

The purpose of our recent petition for a change of schedule to the Pierce county portion of our route is to provide 

better service for our Kitsap and Pierce county customers. 

 

We hope to achieve better service by having both of our Kitsap and Pierce buses at the airport simultaneously in the 

event that the demand for one of our buses exceeds that bus’s seating capacity.  In that event it would be possible to 

use the alternate bus to accept the overflow and not leave anyone behind at the airport. This schedule change is an 

attempt to remedy a previous situation in which WUTC directed sanctions  at Bremerton Kitsap Airporter Inc. for 

the overloading  of one of our buses.   

 

Finally, our passenger load data indicates that few passengers are carried from the airport on our current Run #9. 

Moreover, our Run #1 on the Kitsap route is highly successful because numerous airlines have scheduled flights 

early in the morning.  This change will hopefully accommodate more passengers. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Richard E.Asche 
 

Richard E. Asche 

President 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


